Coastal Community Assessment Public Meeting Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please join us this Wednesday, January 30th, from 6:30 to 8:00pm in the Community Room of the Public Library (85 Branch Street) as the Consensus Building Institute will be presenting the findings from their Community Assessment that they undertook in the summer of 2018. The initiative set out to learn more about what residents, businesses and civic organizations, as well as Town staff and leadership think about the risks and opportunities associated with being a coastal community. The goal of the assessment was to help the Town move toward actions that will make Scituate more resilient.  The recommendations from the report will be presented during this meeting and additional public input will be sought. 
